
Rotary Youth Exchange 
Information Night 

September 12, 2013 

 

Would you like to study abroad? 

Do you ever dream of living in another country? 
 

 

Maybe Rotary Youth Exchange is for you.  Questions? 

Contact dist6560ryechair@gmail.com. 

 

An information night for Rotary Youth Exchange will be held at 

the Carmel High School Community Room on Thursday, 

September 12th from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm.   This session is for 

interested students and their parents to learn more about RYE, 

and whether or not it is the program for them.  It is not a 

commitment, just a chance to learn more about the Program. 
  

RYE is for students ages 16-17, typically sophomores applying for 

their junior year abroad.  It is a full academic year in another 

country.  You will live in a host home and attend a local high 

school.  It is the best program of its kind, and one of the least 

expensive programs in existence.  Join us to learn more. 

 
The Community Room is in the west wing of Carmel High School, on the first floor, just 

north of the school cafeteria.  The exterior entrance door number is 7 South.  CHS is 

located at 520 East Main Street, Carmel 46032.  That is just a few blocks west of Keystone 

/ Hwy 431 on Main Street (131st Street to the west of Keystone). 
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